
The Post-Secondary Virtual
Transition Expo will connect

students and their families to
resources that help build successful

lives after high school.

P R E S E N T S

POST-SECONDARY VIRTUAL TRANSITION EXPO

Thursday, October 1, 2020
Opens at 8:00 a.m.  

Students with IEPs and 504 plans,
parents, and teachers are all invited!

Transition: 

A Bridge to Your Future!
Save the Date!

Contact:

https://dc
i.bcps.or

g/depart
ment/acad
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ial_educ
ation_res

ources

eserio@bcps.org


